
Gregory Fox 

I have served as the UCC Committee co-chair and now chair since 2019 and would like to continue 

in the role.  As chair, I facilitated the UCC Committee’s review and recommendation with respect 

to recent UCC amendments, and a related seminar.  Last year, I coordinated the UCC committee’s 

panel at the WSBA Business Law Section’s seminar.  I have practiced commercial law for 25 

years, co-chair the ABA Business Law Section Joint Task Force for Security Interests in LLC’s 

and Partnerships, and am a fellow in the American College of Commercial Finance Lawyers.  I 

am committed to ensuring that the UCC remains uniform in Washington and also consistent with 

Washington law.   


